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Ngj Metropditan Edismi Company
Post Office Box 480
Micdletown, Pennsylvania 17057
717 9444041

August 9, 1979

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station
Unit 1 - Docket 50-289; Operating License No. DPR-50
Unit 2 - Docket 50-320; Operating License No. DPR-73

Dear Mr. Denton-

This is to advise you that Mr. R. C. Arnold recently has been named as
Senior Vice President, Metropolitan Edison Company. Mr. Arnold will
retain as well his position as Vice President Generation of the GPU
Service Corporation.

All future correspondence related to Three Mile Island, Units 1 and 2,
should be addressed to:

R. C. Arnold, Senior Vice President
Metropolitan Edison Company
260 Cherry Hill Road
Parsippany, New Jersey 07054

In addition, copies of all correspondence should be sent to the follow-
ing two addressees:

J. G. Herbein, Vice President
Metropolitan Edison Company
P. O. Box 480
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057

G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire
Shaw, Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge
1800 M Street, N. W.
Washingten, DC 20036
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-2- Harold R. Denton
August 9, 1979

Correspondence from the Licensee to NRC related to Three Mile Island,
Units 1 and 2 will be signed by appropriate representatives of Metro -
politan Edison Company, including, in the case of license amendment
applications, by a duly authorized officer pursuant to 10CPR 50.30(b).

Sincerely,

"

W. M. Creit
President

WMC:cib

cc: Victor Stello, Director
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Co=nission
Washington, DC 20555

ic. ,

I, '
'

<3 s
r)

e


